Northfield Finance Committee Meeting Minutes: May 1, 2017, 6:30 p.m. PVRS

MEMBERS PRESENT: Lois Stearns, Chad Glover, Bonnie L’Etoile, Bernie Porada, and Tony
Matteo. (Dan Campbell was serving in his position of Town Clerk)

ALSO PRESENT: Deb Mero, Town Accountant

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Stearns. This meeting was not video
recorded.

The purpose this meeting immediately preceding the Annual Town Meeting was to be able to
act on any issues that might come up that required Finance Cte. action.

Supt. Miller of PVRS distributed budget information to our members which was then reviewed.

It was suggested that we might not need to hold our May 8 meeting; this was confirmed
subsequent to this meeting and notifications made accordingly.

Nothing came up during the Annual Town Meeting that required further Finance Cte.action.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:32 p.m. immediately following the close of the Annual Town
Meeting.

Lois M. Stearns, Chair
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